
Gateway Gossip 
 

 
Dear all, 

 
I can’t believe we are finally at the end of the year and have arrived at the final

newsletter.
 

The week started off so very hot, but didn’t deter Year 6 from wearing their hoodies!
 

I think it is fair to say Year 6 has had a fabulous week! Their assembly yesterday was
great and so lovely to see so many parents in the audience. I feel sure you will

remember your Gateway days for a long time to come, if not forever! I hope your
last trip to Gateway today was a memorable one too and of course sad times for

some parents but they are all ready to move on to high school.
 

Our Good party was indeed that, but very very good! Thanks to Mr Barnaby yet again
for the disco. The children had a lovely time and are clear about why we were

celebrating. 
 

The Gazette featured our achievement in their online report yesterday, please see
yourself too and what good timing before we break for the holidays. Our Good

banners are around school and I hope you like them.
 

It really has been an amazing year in so many ways. Thank you all for supporting
school as you do and I look forward to an even more successful 2022/2023.

 
Remember we finish school today at 2.00pm. Please collect children promptly. 

 
Have a lovely Summer break and remember we return on Wednesday 31st August 

at 8.45am.
 

With my best wishes,
Mrs Robinson
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Gateway Extra
If you require a

space in Gateway
Extra - After School
Club or Breakfast

Club in September,
please message
Miss Thomas or
Miss Sim. Thank

you. Have a great
Summer!

 

 
Friday 22nd July 

Break up for Summer at 2pm.
 

Wednesday 31st August 
School opens for Nursery and

Years 1-6
 

Thursday 1st September
Reception Starters Group A

and B
 



Let's Celebrate!Let's Celebrate!

Headteacher
 award 

Headteacher
 award 

Attendance Award
N - Franky
RB - Ruby
RG - Pana

1B - 
1G - Romeo
2B - Amelia

2G - Morgan
3B - Macy

3G - 
4B - Jamie
4G - Kacey
5B - Jacob

5G - Denzel
6B - Everyone
6G - ScarlettWell done to all our winners! 

 
1B

 

1G
Fynley

 
2B

Kurtiss

2G
Daniel

 

 
 

Star
Award

 

N - Everyone
RB - Libby
RG - Skyla

1B - 
1G - Mateusz 
2B - George
2G - Hope

3B - Khajida
3G - 

4B  - Jack
4G - Wiktoria

5B - Nicola
5G - Brooke

6B - Everyone
6G - Everyone

Core
 Award
N - Nela

RB - Tyler
RG - Tyla

1B - 
1G - Bella
2B - Mikey

2G - Molly-Rae
3B - Dexter

3G - 
4B - Sienna
4G - Alfie

5B - Daisymae
5G - Hamza

6B - Everyone
6G - Charlie

Reading Award
 
 
 

3B
Layton

3G
 

4B
Evie-Jo

4G
Honey-Lea

 
 
 

 
5B

Leon

5G
 
 

6B
Everyone

 

6G
Christian

 
 

 
RB

Evie

 

RG
Sacha

 
 
 
 
 

N - Noah
RB - Brookelyn

RG - Willow
1B - Harley-Rio 
1G - Hafeez-ur

2B - Tamara
2G - Chenar
3B - Wade

3G - Layton
4B - Krystal

4G - Zak
5B - Riley

5G - Callum
6B - 

6G - Alexa



Newton

Curie

King
Earheart

Staff Shoutout
   It's not "goodbye" but a 

"see you soon!"

2nd
3rd

4th

 House  Teams Overall Points

 

Good luck to all our Year 6
children! It’s been amazing

watching you all grow and we
can’t wait to hear about your new

adventures!
 

We also say goodbye and good
luck to some staff. Thank you for
all your hard work and dedication

to the children and team at
Gateway.

 

We wish you all the luck in the
world! ‘What feels like the end is

often the beginning!’
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Well done to the 
winning house ...

Newton
Mrs Robinson for being the best,
strong leader Gateway could ask
for. Your belief and passion for

the children and staff in our
school has led to its successes.
We are proud of you and our

Good school!

Miss Niland for being
the most amazing

person to work with,
who will be so missed,

especially your
amazing sense of
humour and kind

heart.



Year 5 and 6 
 

Year 1 and 2 
 

Gateway’s Amazing Learning! 
 

Year 3 and 4 
 

Early Years
 

 

 Wow! What a wonderful year EYFS have had!
When I look back on all of our amazing learning
experiences, I can hardly believe we managed to

squeeze everything in. From trips, visitors to
looking after our ducklings. The children have had

such an amazing time and made such progress -
as a team we are proud of every one of them!

 
I would like to thank you all for your support and

would like to publicly thank the amazing EYFS
team for all of their dedication and commitment.
I am very proud to be leaving EYFS officially rated

'Good' by OFSTED. 
I hope you have an amazing summer!

 Mrs Balshaw. 
 
 
 

WOW WHAT A YEAR!! Year 3 has simply been
fantastic!!!! We have had an amazing year of

learning, laughter, fun and some lifelong memories
made. From our Greek Assembly, World Book Day,
Sports Day and more parties than you can shake a

stick at! We have learned SO MUCH too. The
children have been a credit to Year 3 (and to you)
and all the teaching staff are super proud of them

all. We wish them lots of luck on their onward
journey to Year 4. A huge thankyou to you too for

all your support and help over the year,
THANKYOU, we could not have done it without you.

It has been the most fantastic year. Enjoy the
Summer and see you after the break. All the very

best to you all, and thankyou.
Mr Barnaby and Mr Whittam.

What a fantastic, action packed year we have had in
Year 4. Firstly, we started our journey with Tales
Retold, culminating with the trip to perform at The
Grand Theatre. In PE, we completed lots of exciting

activities but the highlight has to be having the
opportunity to perform a dance routine at the Winter
Gardens in the Dance Festival. Science has also been

an exciting subject this year with our chance to
meet author Konnie Huq, experiencing the

Planetarium for Science Week and sharing our
learning with members of the public at Blackpool Zoo

and being an integral part of their 50th birthday
celebrations. These and so much more, Year 4 have
thoroughly enjoyed making memories that will no

doubt last a lifetime. 

What a lovely week we have had
in year 1 and a brilliant end to our
year! The children really enjoyed
themselves on Thursday, playing
lots of exciting games and having
a delicious picnic. The year 1 staff

would like to take this
opportunity to thank the parents

for all their support this year,
especially with reading and

watching all the phonics videos!
We all home you and your children

have an enjoyable summer.
What a year we've had in Year
Two. You make us all so proud
and we can't wait to see you

continue to grow in Year 3! Have a
great Summer! 

Well done to all pupils in
Year 5 and Year 6 on a

successful year. I have had
the pleasure of teaching in
both year groups and I will
miss all the pupils a great

deal. Year 5 - I wish you all
the best on a successful

Year 6... Make the most of
it - it will fly by! Year 6 -
you have been amazing
and I wish you a great

summer and all the best
for the future.



Our Week In Pictures
 

School Website QR Code 

Have a lovely holiday!
 @GatewayFCAT

 
Blackpool Gateway Academy  

and
Early Years Blackpool-Gateway


